
Principal Evacuation Drill Information  
 

Bus Evacuation Drill  
The Transportation Department will send out the Bus Evacuation Drill form to the schools by the first 
day of classes. 

This is the drill to be used in the event of emergency situations. Principals, teachers, coaches and parents 
are all welcome to participate. 

The drill is to be completed at the school by the third Kindergarten day of the school year and signed off 
by the principal. It is important that the drill is conducted on a Kindergarten day when the newest students 
are riding the bus. The drill will be conducted by the bus operator. Drivers will do a front, back and downed 
power line bunny hop evacuation.  It is important that if there is an emergency where an evacuation is 
necessary, everyone knows what to do. This reduces the panic response and gives people something to 
focus on.  
 


